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Davis Branch Library Parking Lot Closed April 7-10  
 
(Woodland, CA) – The parking lot for the Mary L. Stephens Branch Library in Davis will be 
inaccessible April 7-10 due to resealing and restriping work.  On April 8 and 9, the library will be closed 
as part of a system-wide closure resulting from state and local funding shortfalls.  The library, however, 
will be open on April 7 and April 10. 
 
For safety reasons, the library’s parking lot is being resealed, slurried and restriped.  Spring weather will 
ensure appropriate curing of the asphalt.  The closure has been also been scheduled during Spring Break 
so as not to inconvenience parents who use the library parking lot for school drop off and pick up  
 
The restriping will provide additional directional signage and control of traffic patterns.  Additionally, a 
Bike Fixit station will be added in the parking lot to better serve the biking community, thanks to a 
donation from the Davis Bike Club. 
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